
Annual OSU PDA Spring Hike  
at Sharon Woods Metro Park,  

Sunday April 23rd at 3 p.m.   
  

    
This family friendly event will be a great chance to meet some of your fellow 
OSU postdocs while enjoying the beautiful spring foliage at one of our great 
local parks. After the hike we will gather for light refreshments and a chance 

to socialize and network. We hope to see you there! 

 
·  Location:      Sharon Woods Metro Park  
            6911 Cleveland Ave. Westerville, OH 43081      
                      http://www.metroparks.net/parks-and-trails/sharon-woods/ 

  
·   Who:  All postdocs, visiting scholars, and families are welcome. 

  
     

     Contact:  Please email Atsuko (uchida.11@osu.edu) with questions, but no need to RSVP. 
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